
 

 

January 31,2022  

Update 

Hamilton Salaried Pension Plan  

Surplus Distribution Statements  were mailed to eligible plan members by Life Works on January 31, 2022. 

Your surplus payment will be processed in the form of a lump sum cash payment, less withholding tax, on or about April 

1, 2022. 

 


